
   
 

 

 
 

17th July 2025 

 

School Dinner Charges from September 2025 

 

Dear Y2 Parents and Carers 

As your child enters Y3 in September, they will no longer be entitled 

to universal free school meals and therefore any school meal ordered 

will be chargeable by Sheffield City Council, unless your child 

received free school meals under the current benefits system. 

If you meet the requirements for free school meals, we would invite 

you to apply for free school meals for your child via the link below. 

Free school meals | Sheffield City Council 

Regardless of choice, each school dinner will be priced at £2.95 from 

3rd September 2025 and must be paid via the ParentPay online 

payment system via the school dinner section. 

Please ensure you read the attached Ecclesfield Dinner Money Policy 

which further explains the payment route for school meals. 

Please note all dinners need to be paid for in advance of the meal 

being ordered by your child. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office. 

Thank you 

Mrs Lilley 

Senior Business Support Officer 
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https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/schools-childcare/school-meals

